
SE Sunday Morning Meeting at Denbies 12th September 

 

 

When we arrived we found we were not 

able to gather in our normal parking 

place at the front of the car park as The 

Surrey Bacchus Half and Full marathon 

was taking place. However, we all 

managed to park near each other in the 

same parking area.  

Seven cars and 11 people attended: 2 

TF21s, a TE21, a TD21 Series 2, a 

TA/TC21, a Duncan TA14 and 4.3 

Drophead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


